
This year marks the 

20th Anniversary of our guild!


Be prepared to…


All Year Long!!!!!
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The best way to START THE NEW YEAR is to join us 
this coming Tuesday, January 4, 2022, at 


6:30 pm at the North Augusta Community Center!



Angelika Selman-Bondar is Our  
FIRST Presenter for 2022
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Angelika Selman-Bondar is our presenter at our upcoming January 4th 
monthly meeting.  Angelika is a life-long artist, and works in a variety of 
media. She has won many awards, and has given her life to producing great 
works of art, and to instructing and inspiring her students to become great 
artists. Her focus at the meeting will be on the use of colored pencils. The 
guild is certainly blessed to have Angelika as a member, and as our 
presenter this coming Tuesday. To read more about her life journey, her 
educational background, her art and other fascinating facts, check out 
Martha McClard’s “Artist of the Month” article on Angelika by going to this 
link: https://www.augustachronicle.com/story/news/local/north-augusta-
today/2020/12/14/north-augusta-artists-guild-profile-selman-bondar-
focuses-nature/6514139002/


MONTHLY MEETING PROGRAMS FOR 2022


January 4            Angelika Selman-Bondar, Colored Pencils

February 1          Joseph Kameen, Painter/Sculptor/Assoc. Professor at USC-A

March 1              Cindra McCoy, Artist and Owner of the Art Nook in Aiken

April 5                  Ike Carpenter, Woodcarving

May 3                  Show and Tell

June 7                  Brenda Bancroft, Photography

July 5                   Potluck Dinner

August 2             Clay Artists of the Southeast

September 6      Terry Smith, Oil Painting, Still Life &amp; Perspective

October 4           Kay Lovingood, Gourd Art

November 1       Mel Lambert, Owner, The Beveled Edge Art and Frame Shop

December 6       Christmas Party

All monthly meetings 


will begin on the first Tuesday


of  every month

at 6:30 pm at the NA 

Community Center


unless otherwise noted!

https://www.augustachronicle.com/story/news/local/north-augusta-today/2020/12/14/north-augusta-artists-guild-profile-selman-bondar-focuses-nature/6514139002/
https://www.augustachronicle.com/story/news/local/north-augusta-today/2020/12/14/north-augusta-artists-guild-profile-selman-bondar-focuses-nature/6514139002/
https://www.augustachronicle.com/story/news/local/north-augusta-today/2020/12/14/north-augusta-artists-guild-profile-selman-bondar-focuses-nature/6514139002/


A President’s Perspective by Andy Hunter


Our 20th Anniversary!  It’s hard to believe our guild is twenty years old! We hope to have special moments of 
celebration throughout the year, so you won’t want to miss a single meeting in 2022! The past two years have 
been challenging for our guild, as it has been for our community and our nation in dealing with a certain virus. 
I’m looking forward to a year of getting back to normal…wait! That’s not what I want at all! I want us to go 
FORWARD as a guild to something way better than normal! I hope we can all ask ourselves, “What can I do in 
2022 to make the guild better?” Always feel free to share your ideas with me or other members of our board.

 

January Business Meeting. I hope you’ll join us for our first monthly meeting of 2022, this coming Tuesday, 
January 4, 2022 at 6:30 pm. We will have a brief business meeting bringing you up to speed on December’s board 
meeting. The main thing we’ll be voting on will be the recommendation to reinstate  the Chairman of the Fall into 
Art Show as a full board member.  The board feels that the FIA Show is such a major event that having the FIA 
chair on the board will facilitate communication concerning the show. 

 

Facebook Coordinator. Our Facebook page is a valuable resource in letting members, prospective members, and 
the community at large know what’s happening in our organization. We need someone to be “the” person to 
update and monitor our Facebook page. If you are interested in helping the guild out in this important area, 
please let me or another board member know. 


Remember, always  feel free to contact me at andyhunternaag@gmail.com or 803.383.4010 (mobile). 
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Thank You All For 

a Great Christmas Party!
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